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Hotham Electoral Redistribution. 

 

I have been a Hotham resident for nearly two decades. I was disappointed to learn that the suburb I live 
in, Dingley Village, will be removed from the Federal Electorate of Hotham. Dingley Village is nestled 
amongst Clayton South, Springvale and Springvale South, and it derives a great deal of cultural diversity 
from these neighbouring suburbs with which it shares a community of interest. It is therefore 
disappointing that Dingley Village will be separated from its surrounding community.  
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